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Dear Parents and Carers, 

A shorter Newsletter this week as writing 
Risk Assessments for the phased reopening 

of school and creating a plan that will 

ensure children and staff are kept as safe 

as possible when it is time for them to 

return is proving extremely challenging and 

time consuming. 

 

That said we now have a plan that has 

been agreed by governors and that staff 

feel comfortable with. Please look out for a 

letter from myself and Sarah Boad, Chair 

of Governors, tomorrow. 

In the meantime stay safe and keep well. 
 

Mrs Siân Oustayiannis 

Headteacher 

 

 
COIN SNAKE 

Some great news from our PTA! 

The Coin Snake challenge raised over 

£460! 

The PTA will announce the class winners in 

due course. 

Thank you to everyone who donated spare 

change to this event and to Claire and Ellie 

for counting the money for us! 

RARING TO GO! 
Our Raring2go rep drops off magazines for 

families approximately every 3 months. 

This quarter they have sent the following 

message and a link for parents to access 

their latest edition. 

 
In order to help parents with ideas to keep 
their kids entertained at home, and to support 
home learning, I have put together a special ‘at 
home’ digital edition of the magazine which is 
full of clickable content that I hope they will 

find useful as well as supporting some of our 
local businesses at this tricky time. If you could 
share this with your parents/ families I would 
be very grateful. 
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/southwarw
ickshire/spring/ 

 

FAMILY INFORMATION SERVICE 
The Warwickshire Family Information 

Service is a great source of information 

and is brilliant for pointing you in the right 

direction if you need help. 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/childrena

ndfamilies 

 
They have a Facebook page too: 

https://www.facebook.com/WarwickshireFI

S  

 

You can sign up for their newsletter here:  

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/familyinfo

service 
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RECEPTION DISPLAYS IN SCHOOL 
Last term the children in Reception absolutely loved learning about lots of 

different careers. At the end of the topic they were asked once again what 
they wanted to be when they grow up.  

 

They chose their career and used Mashcam to show what they would look 

like using their future work outfit. 

 

They then wrote about what they would like to be, explained why they 

wanted to do this job and described the skills they would need. 

 

We hope you enjoy seeing some of their learning – we just wish we could fit 

all the children in one Newsletter! 


